Melissa Lemke, District 15 Alderman
815 3 Mile Rd.
Racine, Wi 53402

01/22/2017

Mark Yehlen

Racine City Hall

730 Washington Ave., Rm 303
Racine, W1 53403

Re: Ruby Avenue Curb and Gutter
Dear Commissioner Yehlen:

| am writing on behalf of the residents of Ruby Avenue. A number of residents recently contacted me to
discuss their concerns with water/ice accumulation on the 3700 block of Ruby Ave. A significant amount
of water and ice are pooling in front of the homes on this block. The residents report that the pooling
water has progressively gotten worse over time.

I would like to request that the City repair the 3700 block of Ruby Avenue by repairing and/or replacing
the curb and gutter and repairing sections of the street as needed to allow for increased drainage of
water.

Photographs of the water and ice pooling are attached as a reference.
The following are the properties and owners that have been affected by the pooling water and ice.

3711 Ruby Ave.
3720 Ruby Ave.
3723 Ruby Ave.
3731 Ruby Ave.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Warm Regards,
el 4y ;"
//}{G"Js‘ff}\\ﬁﬂ "‘14‘)_— -

Melissa Lemke
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